

Inclusion and Support Service

Burnhouse Skills Centre The Avenue Whitburn EH47 0BX

Tel: 01506 284755

https://inclusionandsupport.westlothian.org.uk

23rd November 2022

Dear Parent,

Returning Head Teacher

It is an absolute pleasure to be back as Head Teacher of Burnhouse School (Skills Centre), Connolly School Campus and our Inclusion and Support Service. Having been away for 14 months, I am looking forward to getting to know all our learners again and supporting them to achieve all they can be.

I believe education has the power to unlock lifelong opportunities for all our young people and I will be building on the great work already underway across our schools and service to make sure your child gets the most out of their school experience.

I would like to thank Mrs Gardinier for all her hard work as the Acting Head Teacher whilst I was on secondment. Mrs Gardinier resumes her role as Depute Head Teacher with our Early Intervention Team.

I can be contacted at either the Skills Centre or Connolly School Campus and also by email at andrew.millar@westlothian.org.uk should you wish to talk to me about any aspect of your child's education.

I look forward to speaking to you soon.

Yours faithfully

Tota Mile

Andrew Millar Head Teacher













